
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

17th June 2024 

 

 

Dear Parents and Carers, 

 

As you are aware, Mrs Shepherd and I were teaching Acacia during Term 5 to ensure stability for 

their important SATs term.  We are writing to inform you that we have appointed Miss Karim to our 

teaching staff team and she will be your child’s class teacher for the remainder of the academic 

year.  I’m sure you’ll join us in welcoming Miss Karim to our school community.  

 

We remain available for any questions you may have and look forward to celebrating the end of 

your child’s time at Bannerman Road with you at the various events planned for the end of the 

year. 

 

 

Yours sincerely, 

 
 

 
 
 
Oliver Laken 
Head  
 
 
 

 

 

 

 


